
 

May 21, 2015 
 

Request for Proposals – Well Drilling 
 
 
Purpose of RFP 
 
Moorland Township is a government entity. The township is requesting proposals for Well 
Drilling services for a new well located at the township cemetery located on Laketon Avenue. 
The township currently uses two stab wells for irrigation purposes only at the cemetery. We 
are looking to eliminate those current pumping systems and replace with a regular 
submersible pump type well. It would need to pump a minimum of 40 gallons per minute for 
the application we plan to use. 
 
Response Date and Submission Requirements 
 
Please submit bids by Tuesday, June 9, 2015 no later than 12:00 p.m.  All bids must be in 
writing and received by the township’s contact person by the aforementioned deadline.  If bid 
is received after the deadline, it will not be considered. Be sure to include all prices and 
specifications for you recommended replacement of our current system.  
 
Contact person:  Brooke Slagle-Moore, Administrative Assistant 
   Moorland Township 
   12416 E. Apple Ave. 
   P.O. Box 368 
   Ravenna, MI 49451 
   
Can be reached at (231)853-2015 on Tuesdays and Thursdays 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
 
Proposal Review Process 
 
The bids will be reviewed by the Moorland Township Board of Trustees at their regular 
meeting on June 11, 2015. At that time the Board will determine which business will receive 
the winning bid. The winning bid will be contacted no later than June 25, 2015 to establish 
commencement details. 
 
Proposal Inquiries 
 
All proposal inquiries should be directed to the aforementioned contact person or Township 
Supervisor. 
 

 

 

Moorland Township  
12416 East Apple Avenue 

P.O. Box 368 
  Ravenna, MI 49451 


